FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please provide street light levels before Covid and what they are now.  I feel the lights have been dimmed and I'm concerned this can attract anti social behaviour.
There has been no change to the street lighting levels in Leicester.  The lighting levels in Leicester have remained the same before, during, and to the present day.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
